November 2000

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

We are thankful and encouraged that during the month of November the Lord allowed us to be in sixteen churches and six of these churches picked us up for support. We praise God for the following churches that picked us up for support in the month of November:

People’s Baptist Church, Monroe, GA

Cornerstone Baptist Church, Manchester, NH

Bible Believer’s Baptist Church, Derry, NH

Crossroads of Life Baptist Church, Canton, GA

Harbor Baptist Church, Charlotte, NC

Tilton Baptist Church, Dalton, GA

 As we received our statement for November, we were able to see that a few more churches picked us up for support, and we are now at 29%.  We are still praying that God will allow the churches we’ve been in to be able to pick us up eventually. We have been praying and are excited that God is bringing us closer to our goal of finishing deputation by May 2001.  We want to praise God for all the churches and those who are faithfully supporting us and praying for us as we are on deputation. God has been good to us to give us good health, a car that is still running and a place to stay as we travel from church to church. 

This past month we had the opportunity to spend about a week in the New England area.  One of the places we visited was Providence, Rhode Island. According to Baptist History, Roger Williams started the first Baptist church in the United States in this city.  We were excited to go and see a little of our church history and learn something from the faithful men before us. Upon our arrival we were saddened to see a casino entitled the “Roger William’s Casino”, instead of the first Baptist church in the United States. No longer is the Bible freely heard in the New England states.  What used to be the cornerstone of the Baptists in America now is a careless and religious people without God.  God has shown me that we do not only need missionaries to Argentina; we also need missionaries in our own country.  

We would like to invite you to look at the web site we are working on at www.mwbm.org/users/bush.  Thank you again for your faithful prayer and support as we endeavor to do what God has called us.

To Reach Argentina for Christ,

Jeff and Mindy Bush

